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Subject: LARC Collegial Consultation for Program Proposal

Valdes, Steven <svaldes3@mtsac.edu>
Thu 5/19/2022 8:54 PM

To: veas_sal@smc.edu <veas_sal@smc.edu>
Dear Colleagues,

The Accounting Program at Mt. San Antonio College is submitting an application to the Los Angeles
Regional Consortium (LARC) to recommend their New Professional Accounting Certificate for
Chancellor approval.

This is a substantially modified accounting certificate for the purpose of the Professional Accounting
Certificate is to help students and emerging professionals get the classes and real world experience
they need to be eligible to sit for the Uniform CPA exam in California. In addition, it is also designed to
give accounting professionals, students and CPA candidates, who already have a degree or certificate,
the additional skills and insight to expand their training and hiring potential in regards to emerging and
advanced accounting topics.

Should you have any questions related to this proposal or certificate program please do not hesitate to
contact Steven Valdes, CPA at svaldes3@mtsac.edu.

Thank you,

-Steven Valdes, CPA, CFE, PFS, CGMA, MBT
Accounting Professor

Mt. San Antonio College

Business Division

1100 North Grand Avenue

Walnut, CA 91789-1399

(909)-274-6675
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